From: Stephanie Hicklin 
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 1:11 PM
To: tecsinfo@listserv.sc.edu
Subject: BRIDGES Update for BN Contracted Service Providers and Service Coordinators

Please find the attached document, BRIDGES Enrollment of BNSPs, addressing steps and procedures for IFSP services when the BabyNet Service Provider is not enrolled in BRIDGES.

The Team for Early Childhood Solutions (TECS) has developed a Tip Sheet that provides guidance on Administrative Change Reviews and Data Clean-up.  TECS has also developed an 8-minute how-to video to accompany the attached guidance.  This video explains the steps for updating planned services in BRIDGES for new referrals, the initial IFSP Team Meeting, any change review of the IFSP, and the annual evaluation of the IFSP.  The video can be accessed at:  http://www.screencast.com/t/eIiz6lX9Gn1

Kristie K. Musick
Kristie K. Musick
BabyNet Part C Coordinator
Tel:  803.734.8068
Fax:  803.734.4353
KMusick@scfirststeps.org
http://www.scfirststeps.org/BabyNet.html 
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